## John Arntz, Director

## Memorandum

To: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From: John Arntz, Director

**Date:** March 22, 2024

RE: Certification Documents: March 5, 2024, Consolidated Presidential Primary Election

I am writing to provide the letter certifying the results of the March 5, 2024, Consolidated Presidential Primary Election and attachments. This information is intended to be included with the Board of Supervisors' resolution declaring the results of the election provided by City Attorney's Office.

Please let me know if other information is needed.

Thank you.

Encl: Certification Letter for March 5, 2024, Consolidated Presidential Primary Election

Attachment 1, Statement of the Results

Attachment 2, SHA512 List of Hashed Records

Attachment 3, Manual Tally Report